

HISD Trustee to Hold District IV Town Hall Meeting

March 7, 2011 - HISD Board President Paula Harris will hold a District IV town hall meeting to provide important information to parents and community members about the state budget shortfall and its effects on HISD, health and safety issues in communities surrounding Houston-area schools, and international scholarship opportunities available for high school students.

The town hall meeting will take place at 7 p.m. on Tuesday, March 8, at HISD’s Mading Elementary School (8511 Crestmont 77004). 

            Guest speakers include HISD Controller Ken Huewitt, Director of Scholarship Programs for Global Explorers Jordan Robbins and representatives from the city’s health and fire departments.

            “This meeting will be an opportunity for the community to have the latest update on our budget planning and it will also be an opportunity to partner with the city on making the neighborhoods surrounding our schools safer,” said Ms. Harris.  “I also hope every HISD high school student will come out and hear about international study scholarships for high school students.”

            There also will be a raffle giveaway of iPads for students who received good grades.  Parents are encouraged to bring the report card of their secondary school student with at least three A’s to participate in the raffle.

 
The Houston Independent School District is the largest school district in Texas and the seventh-largest in the United States with 298 schools and more than 200,000 students. The 301-square-mile district is one of the largest employers in the Houston metropolitan area with nearly 30,000 employees. 
For more information, visit the HISD Web site at www.houstonisd.org.
